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Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: FW: ADA Compliant Outdoor Drinking Fountain

From: Hove, Kathryn R <krhove@emplifyhealth.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 8:18 AM 
To: Zoning <zoning@lacrossecounty.org> 
Subject: ADA Compliant Outdoor Drinking Fountain  
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from krhove@emplifyhealth.org. 
Learn why this is important 

 

 Why don’t you install ADA Compliant Outdoor Drinking Fountains on the corners opposite 
the Historic Green Bubblers? 

If it’s cheaper to install them next to the Historic Green Bubbler’s, then do that. Everyone 
is fairly treated then. Except the dogs. In that case they have the below fountain with a dog 
bubbler (dish) on the bottom too. 

  

 I grew up in La Crosse and utilized those bubblers everyday in numerous locations. It would be nice to keep them 
for the public as well as add ADA compliant ones. 

 Kathryn Hove  


